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Actual Vessel  (Note: The bow spotlight has  

been removed & the windless in the photo has 

been upgraded to a large roller-type windless  

enclosed in an above deck box.) 

  
 

 

 

 

         

             
 

 
 

 

 

The M/V “TAILCHASER,” a 2005 43’ Nor Tech with triple 315 H.P. Yanmar diesel inboard engines, 
was reported stolen from a private dock in Cape Coral, Florida on or about January 20, 2010.  The hull 
and interior of the vessel are white.  The t-top is a dark navy blue canvas.  The manufacturer’s name, 
“Nor Tech,” appears in dark blue letters on the starboard and port sides of the stern. The name of the 
vessel was removed from the stern prior to the reported theft; however, there is a visible shadow of 
where it once was on the stern.  Mounted on the bow is a very large drum roller-type windless.  The 
vessel is USCG Documented under number 1159038. The HIN is AOV43016G405.  The theft was 
reported to the Cape Coral Police Department under case number 10-001255. 
 

For more info on this notice and other reported stolen vessels/engines visit:  
www.StolenBoatNotices.com 

 

Report any sightings to (239) 574-3223 or any law enforcement agency,  
and/or to Nautilus Investigations at the below listed contacts. 

(Posted 1/22/2010 – 6150-10) 
 

9245 Southwest 157th Street ● Suite 208 ●Miami, Florida    33157 
Ph: 305-232-9555 ● Fax: 305-232-9197 ● Toll Free: 1-877-628-8468 ● www.nautilusinvestigations.com 


